
 

 
 Please email copy to aerichmond@gmail.com 





● Animal Eye Care of Richmond is not a boarding facility, therefore all pets left for
procedures/surgeries must be picked up by the close of business the day of the
procedure.

● Follow up appointments and postoperative rechecks WILL have an examination charge
each visit unless the doctor tells you otherwise.

● Payment is due at the time of service. Unfortunately, we do not bill for services or
medications.

● If your pet is not picked up by the close of business, we will transport your pet to the
Veterinary Referral and Critical Care Center in Manakin Sabot and you will incur a travel
charge from us AND additional boarding fees, etc from the emergency center.
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